
Special COVID-19 Health 
Insurance is Still Available 
for 2021

NEED HEALTH 
INSURANCE?

Due to the ongoing pandemic, 

Marylanders can STILL enroll in quality, 

affordable health plans through the 

Maryland Health Connection (MHC) for 

a limited time. Medicaid enrollment is 

available all year. The financial protection 

provided by health insurance is critical 

for covering expenses associated 

with testing, treatment, and potential 

hospitalization. All private health 

MHC plans cover costs for COVID-19.  

Trained bi-lingual experts can help you 

with options from your computer or 

phone.  The service is free.  Call today. 

**Insurance may also meet other special 

enrollment period (SEP) guidelines.

Here is How You Can Get Help:
BY PHONE - MONDAY through FRIDAY: 
 
PGC HEALTH CONNECT CALL CENTERS 
301-927-4500 or 240-719-2167 
9:00am – 4:00pm 

CASA Multi-Lingual Health Hotline 
Spanish/English - 301-270-8432 
French/English - 240-270-1318 
9:00am – 4:00pm 

Maryland Health Connection 
1-855-642-8572 (Toll Free);  
Relay users dial 711 
8:00am – 6:00pm 

FY2021

www.PGCHealthConnect.org
www.facebook.com/PGCHealthConnect.org
@PGHealthConnect

www.MarylandHealthConnection.gov
Download the free mobile app Enroll MHC to select 
plans and upload documents

Maryland Health Benefit Exchange complies with applicable Federal civil 
rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, age disability, or sex.


